

Forge Valley School
Wood Lane, Sheffield, S6 5HG
Tel:0114 234 8805 Fax: 0114 232 4120
enquiries@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk
www.forgevalley.school

Headteacher: Mr Dale Barrowclough

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 12 & 13 Product Design 2022 - 2023

During this academic year, the Design Technology department have exciting and challenging plans for their curriculum. In order to deliver high quality products, we ask parents / carers for a contribution towards the cost of materials. Money from contributions is used to invest in new materials and specialist tools which provides the very best technology curriculum for all our pupils.

We ask for a contribution as we want pupils to value what they have made and respect the world's resources. We also want pupils to take their projects home, to show family and friends and share the skills that they have used.

In Year 12 and Y13, we ask all pupils for a contribution of £25 towards materials, these include:

- Personal copies of subject related text books
- Wood, metal and plastic modelling materials
- Electronic components
- Colour printing

Payments should be made through the ParentPay system. Alternatively, if you prefer to pay by Paypoint, please contact the school office for a barcode. Please remember that this contribution is made on a voluntary basis.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Taylor Subject Leader for Design & Technology













